From: Linda Wasserman <coolauthor2@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 10:09 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Cola for pers1

CAUTION:External email.

| am asking the committee as a member of RPEC to please reinstate the cola on a yearly basis. Many seniors need this
. Sincerely, Linda Wasserman Chapter 12

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



